Webinar: Government rules explained
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We are inviting officials from clubs and leagues, plus coaches, to sign up for one of two webinars to help run
through and navigate the latest Government and Table Tennis England guidelines on returning to table tennis
activity.

There have been a lot of changes recently and would like to take this opportunity to explain some of the more
complex areas but most importantly answer any questions that clubs, leagues or coaches have around the new
guidelines.

The webinars will take place on Tuesday October 20, with options at 2.30pm and 7.30pm. You can sign up below.
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